Cochran, Patricia (DCOZ)

From: Catherine Theuer <catherine.theuer@outlook.com>

Sent: Monday, August 29, 2022 12:22 PM

To: DCOZ - ZC Submissions (DCOZ)

Cc: ANC 6D Office (ANC 6D); Planning; Allen, Charles (COUNCIL)
Subject: Support Case Numbers 22-11 and 22-06

Some people who received this message don't often get email from catherine.theuer@outlook.com. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the DC Government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know that the content is safe. If you believe that this email is suspicious, please forward to phishing@dc.gov for
additional analysis by OCTO Security Operations Center (SOC).

To Whom it May Concern:

| am a resident of ANC6D, and | support the developer proposal to increase the maximum height of the proposed
projects at 807 Maine Ave and 899 Maine Ave. The only way to make housing more affordable and inclusive is to build
more of it. You can debate whether housing should be market rate or affordable, but ultimately all new units ease the
supply constraints.

Thanks,
Catherine Theuer

Catherine Theuer
+1 571.835.0073
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